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August 21, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Talquin Member: 
 
 
Your Board of Trustees appreciates your continued cooperation and patience during this 
unprecedented year of challenges. Safety considerations related to the COVID-19 pandemic have 
necessitated major changes in the way this year’s 80th Annual Meeting will be conducted. 
Talquin Electric Cooperative’s By-Laws require Member participation at its Annual Meeting for 
the execution of the election of the Board of Trustees and consideration of proposed By-law 
changes. We are asking you to please support your co-op with your attendance and 
participation in the drive-thru registration and voting process developed to meet these 
important mandates. 
   
In addition to the election of Trustees, this year’s Annual Meeting will include voting on 
suggested revisions to our By-Laws. If adopted, these revisions will address problems associated 
with public gatherings during the pandemic, or other similar unanticipated circumstances. Your 
approval of the proposed changes will ensure that Members will be able to vote regardless of 
future challenges and will enable your co-op leaders to provide transparent leadership without 
interruption.   
 
Participating Members can expect to receive bill credits for completed ballots, goody bags, a 
special Chick-Fil-A breakfast or lunch, and a chance to win door prizes.  
 
Your participation as a Member voter is as important this year as it has always been. We 
appreciate your time and look forward to seeing you in the drive-thru at our Annual Meeting on 
September 26. 
 
 
Stay Safe! 

 

 
 
Board of Trustees 
Talquin Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
 


